
Today’s Readings are on : 1090 
Ordinary of the Mass begins on Page 166 

Scripture for the week of June 3, 2018 
 

Sunday, June 3rd  
Ex 24:3-8/ Heb 9:11-15/ Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

Monday, June 4th 
2 Pt 1:2-7/ Mk 12:1-12 

Tuesday, June 5th 
2 Pt 3:12-15a, 17-18/ Mk 12:13-17 

Wednesday, June 6th 
2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12/ Mk 12:18-27 

Thursday, June 7th 
2 Tm 2:8-15/ Mk 12:28-34 

Friday, June 8th 
Hos 11:1,3-4, 8c-9/ Eph 3:8-12,14-19/ Jn 19:31-37  

Saturday, June 9th 
2 Tm 4:1-8/ Lk 2:41-51 

Sunday, June 10th 
Gn 3:9-15/ 2 Cor 4:13—5:1/ Mk 3:20-35 

Mass Intentions for the Week: 
 

June 2nd at 4:30 PM: Leonard J. Prosack 
June 6th at 9 AM: Grace McFarland 

June 7th at 9 AM: Ellen Feeney 
June 8th at 9 AM: Agnes Sullivan 
June 9th at 4:30 PM: Cathy Kneut 

 

Mass Schedule:  
Weekends:  
Saturday 

 at 4:30 PM   
Sunday  

at 7:30, 8:45  & 11 AM 
Week Days:  

Wednesday, Thursday,     
Friday  

at 9:00 AM 

Music 
Mass Parts ~ The Glendalough Mass 

#261, #262, #263, #266, #269 

Gathering ~ #665 
Healing River of the Spirit 

Responsorial Psalm ~ Psalm 116 
“I will take the cup of life, God’s name all my 

days” 
Presentation of Gifts  

Special Music 
Communion ~ #950 

Take and Eat  
Sending Forth ~ #656 
Lead Me, Guide Me 

Parish Office Hours:  
Monday –Friday 

9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4 PM 
To Contact Us: 

Parish: 781-784-2265 
Website: www.olossharon.org   

Parish Email:  
parish@olossharon.org 

Our Lady of  
Sorrows Parish 

June 3, 2018 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 



 The Most Holy Body And Blood Of Christ   

 

PASTOR’S DESK 

 

Here at Our Lady of Sorrows, we are fortunate to have in our midst so many people who    

contribute to our faith community; parishioners, volunteers, staff, friends and neighbors of all 

faiths in our wider community.  By their presence they  enliven our faith and make us better 

than we would be without them. 

Today, I’d like to mention three. First our long-time weekend associate, Fr. Clooney. This 

parish is indeed fortunate to have had his weekend ministry for almost 21 years. Along with 

Fr. Spicer who comes to us from Stonehill College, we can depend on them to be here, to 

preach well and to be available to help in many ways. We and I especially feel blessed that we 

have them as part of our community and that I get to spend time with Frank and Kevin. 

We are glad to welcome Fr Clooney back from his time at Notre Dame and we congratulate 

him on the fortieth anniversary of his ordination to the priesthood on June 10 and his fiftieth 

anniversary as a Jesuit on August 25. 

Fr. Clooney also gave me a gift of his most recent book “LEARNING INTERRELIG-

IOUSLY: IN THE TEXT, IN THE WORLD”.  I have sampled some of it but even before 

that, I find the idea of learning interreligiously intriguing. In the last year, since coming here, I 

have found myself thinking about what Jesus’ Jewishness meant to him and what it should 

mean to us. Obviously, the faith of so many of our neighbors has influenced me in this. So, 

thanks to Fr Clooney for confirming and expanding this. 

 

AnneMarie Dion who has been with us for the past year and a half as Coordinator of Faith 

Formation has obtained other employment and will be leaving us on May 31. We thank Anne-

Marie for her contribution to the growth of faith among our young people and wish her and 

her family every blessing for the future. 

 

Some years ago Steve Breed created a beautiful “Meditation Garden” in memory of our late 

pastor Fr. Bob Bullock. The garden had become somewhat overgrown of late. Over the past 

few weeks Steve spent multiple evenings bringing it back to its original beauty and we are so 

grateful to him for that. So if you want to get away and can’t afford Turks and Caicos offer 

yourself a respite, a few moments of peace and calm by taking advantage of this special spot 

along the driveway by the Bullock Center. We all have busy distracting days. Our souls, our 

psyches need if only a few moments of quiet and peace, a few moments to calm the            

restlessness of busy lives. Try out this garden, you will find there a chance to realize St 

Augustine’s prayer that God has made us for Himself and when we take time to rest with him 

we calm that restlessness and can emerge refreshed. Thank you so much Steve for this      

wonderful asset. 

 

~ Fr. Frank 
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Weekly Collection  
May 27, 2018 

The average cost to run the parish is 
$9,800 per week. Our expectation is that 70% or 
$7,100 will come from the weekly offertory.     
Parishioners contributed $ 6,100 for the week 
ending May 27th.  

Prayers for the Deceased 
Robert Parilla, Jr., Ellen Laurie, Ricardo Balarezo, 
Paul Baro, Lawrence Russell, Kathleen Minerva, 
Helen Drake, Joseph & Kathryn Driscoll, Jean Santos,  
Jack D. Sears, Jr., Steven Theodore 

Prayers for the Sick 
Michael Ivancich, Ramona Rosario, Vincent & Jo 
Chiodo, Anita DeGallo, Francis & Gert DiLoreto,   
Anthony Venti, Donna Prado, Ruth & Ralph Fretts, 
Judy Manuel, Judy Grenier, Carol Baggeroer, Marty 
Johnson, Ashley Kane, Louise Methot, Alissa        
Porcaro, Mark Kincaid, Susan Middlebrook, Terry, 
Carol Haladyna, John DeLorie 

Parish Town Hall Meeting  
June 10th at 1 PM  
O’Connell Hall 

Join us to hear about the state of the parish and 
have a chance to comment or ask questions.   

 

Light refreshments will be served.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Fr. 
Frank  at 781-784-2265 or 

frdaly@olossharon.org or John Glancy by email 
at jpg700@aol.com.  

Congratulations to our OLOS parishioners 

who are graduating from high school this 

weekend!      

  

  

Please keep our graduates in your prayers. 
 

 

 

 

“For I know the plans I have for you,"       
declares the LORD, "plans to prosper you 

and not to harm you, plans to give you hope 
and a  future.” Jeremiah 29:11    

Jessica Allan 

Andrew Conneely 

Kevin Earley 

John Flaherty 

Melanie Hogan  

Allison Lagos-Soriano 

Anastasia Morrison 

Milla Mosetich 

Anna-Li St. Martin  

Mekayla Sullivan 

Meghan Watka 

Theodore Bollenbach 

Emma Dunlea 

Alexandra Filipkowski 

Samuel Hack 

Benjamin LaFond 

Evelyn McGrath 

Lindsey Moses  

Conlen O’Driscoll  

Rohan Seelan   

Christian Villanueva  

John Watson 

SUMMER WEEKEND MASSES      
BEGINNING JUNE 30TH 

Saturday 4:30 PM  
Sunday 7:30 AM & 10:30 AM 

Join the OLOS Finance Council 

“Please consider joining. The work of this 
council is invaluable to me and to the well 

being of our parish” Fr. Daly 

The Finance Council is responsible for        
overseeing parish finances. In a healthy     
parish, the members of the parish should     
understand how their financial gifts are being 
used and have input into responsible       
stewardship of parish resources. 

Lisa Uebelacker is the newest member of the 
Finance Council. She said: “I joined the Finance 
Council because I believe that parishioners should 
have an active role in setting priorities for our    
parish. Ultimately, how we spend our money is a 
direct reflection of our priorities and values.” 

The Finance Council meets once per month. 
Although it is useful to have experience with 
budgets or accounting, it is not required, and 
there are many kinds of business skills that 
are relevant for the council. It is important 
that the Finance Council members represent 
the church community as a whole. 

If you would like to learn more, please      
contact Jim Spoto at 781-784-5104.  

http://www.biblestudytools.com/jeremiah/29-11.html
http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=jer+29:11
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Donations benefit the OLOS Summer Mission Activities  
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From Senior Deacon Mike 
 

We conclude the sacred Feast Days after Easter with the celebration of ‘Corpus Christi’, “The Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Christ”. 

The Gospel passage today (from Mark) is a familiar excerpt. And, the passage is used in the consecration 
prayers in our Roman Missal today. 
“…While they were eating, he took bread, said the blessing, broke it, gave it to them, and said, "Take it; this 
is my body." Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to them, and they all drank from it. He said to 
them, "This is my blood of the covenant, which will be shed for many…” 

HISTORIC EVENT:  June 10, 2018  

The Venerable Patrick Peyton: On the Rosary Path to Sainthood – A Prayer Celebration for   

Families will consist of Eucharistic Procession, Rosary Prayer, and the Holy Mass.  Guests will  

receive a new Venerable Patrick  Peyton Rosary.  Refreshments follow the Mass and every family 

will be given a Family Rosary Prayer Kit to take home.  The Father Peyton Center – 518 Washington 

St., N. Easton, MA  02356.  508-238-4095. Bring family and friends and unleash the power of family 

prayer!  Fr Peyton popularized the saying “The family that prays together stays together.” Doors 

Open at Noon. Fr. Peyton was a Holy Cross Father, a confrere of Fr. Spicer and his brothers at 

Stonehill College.  

SMA Fathers Dedham 
Benefit Dance & Spring Drawing ~ June 8th from 7 to 11 PM 

Irish Social Club, 119 Park Street, West Roxbury, MA 
Admission $15 ~ Proceeds support SMA Fathers’ Missionary Work 

SMA means Society of African Missions, an order founded in France. They have had a large number 
of Irish priests and bishops serve in Africa. A number of Fr. Daly’s relatives and friends of his par-
ents spent their lives in such service. Raffles, Door Prizes, and music by Fintan Stanley. For more 
information contact Pat & Josie Casey at 781-329-0530 or Fr. Brendan Darcy, SMA at 781-326-3288 

 
Due to a recent     

staffing change at 
OLOS, we are        

cancelling our annual 
trip to Six Flags that 

was scheduled 
for Thursday, June 
28th.  We apologize 

for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
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Our Vision 
We welcome all to our community as we celebrate and 
explore our Catholic faith. We embrace the unique 
religious composition of Sharon. We proclaim the Risen 
Lord who gathers us as a community. We pursue open 
dialogue as we follow the teachings of Jesus Christ 
through lifelong learning and faith formation. We practice 
and promote social justice that affirms the Dignity of 
every human being. We call upon the grace and talents of 
all parishioners to strengthen our living church.  
 
Please visit our full Vision Statement at our website. 

 

Staff: 
Rev. Francis J. Daly, Pastor 

FrDaly@olossharon.org 
Senior Deacon Michael Iwanowicz 

deacon99@aol.com 
Lynn Jacobs, Office Manager 

ljacobs@olossharon.org 
Teresa Coda, Director of Faith Formation 

tcoda@olossharon.org 
Daesik Cha, Music Director 

dcha@olossharon.org 
Claire Ramsbottom, Staff Associate 

cramsbottom@olossharon.org 
 

Weekend Associates 
Rev. Francis X. Clooney, S.J. 

Rev. Kevin Spicer, C.S.C. 
 

Parish Pastoral Council:  
 John Glancy 

 
Parish Finance Council:   

Jim Spoto 

O U R  L AD Y  O F  S O R R OW S  P AR I S H  

59 Cottage St, Sharon MA 02067 
  

Sacraments 
We welcome those seeking the sacraments of the 
Church. For information on celebrating the 
sacraments, please contact the Parish Office. 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday ~ 3:45 PM 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Monday ~ 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

The Rosary 
Fridays after the 9 AM Mass  

 

Bible Study:  
Wednesday at 10 AM in O’Connell Hall .  

All are Welcome! 
 

Connecting 
If you are housebound and would like to receive 
the Eucharist, if you are in need of prayer or if 
you need assistance from our community, please 
call the Parish Office or send us an email.  We 
want to hear from you. 

Contact Us: 
 

We welcome your ideas and involvement.  
Please contact us. We also invite you to visit and 
contribute to our prayer book in the back of the 
church. 

Parish Office: 781-784-2265 
Web: www.olossharon.org   

Email: parish@olossharon.org 
 

Welcome to Our Lady of Sorrows Parish. We encourage all our parishioners who worship with us to register. Our registry 
is a vital source of connection we use to communicate and build community. Please call the Parish office at 781-784-2265, 
or return this form to the Parish Office via the collection basket, mail, or in person. Thank you. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Street Address: __________________________________Town: __________________Zip: __________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 


